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This week we are exploring our sense of touch. If you have any ‘touch and feel’ 

books at home please bring them into nursery so that we can all share the 

experience together. We will use words such as rough, bumpy, smooth, hard, soft, 

etc. 

Perhaps you could go for a walk outside and use fingers to feel different textures 

such as grass, bricks, floors, walls, tree trunks etc. 

 

The title of one of our nursery display boards is ‘Look What I Can Do.’ It celebrates 

achievements and what we can do outside nursery. (e.g. ride a bike, ballet dance, help 

bake a cake, swim, play football, bounce high on a trampoline etc.) Please could you bring 

in a photo for our display. Only one photo has been brought in so far and we need some 

more for our display board! 

We are also going to create a ‘time line’ as we learn about how things change as time 

passes. Please could you bring in a baby photograph of your Hungry Caterpillar. 

 

There is a ‘Potty Party’ toileting workshop on Tuesday 30th September at 2.45pm 

in school. Please come to the school office. A 0-19 years Child Development 

Practitioner will have advice, strategies and help to offer about your child’s toilet 

training needs. Refreshments are available and younger siblings are also welcome! 

 

Thank you for your weekly 50p donations to our nursery piggy bank. Your kind donations 

help to buy playdough ingredients, resources for funky fingers activities, new topic 

books, dressing up costumes etc. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mrs. Terrell 

                   
     


